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Allowing Landlords to price gauge in a housing crisis is disgusting; hopefully this bill 

will stop it. We also need public housing to drive down housing prices, force 

corporate landlords to sell the homes they are currently hoarding at a drastically 

reduced price so young people today can finally start building a little "wealth" and 

security for themselves. But I guess this is a good start.  


